
Hibernian Golf Club Meeting Minutes 

Date:  January 4, 2021 

Location:   via video 

Attendees: Paul Kelly, Tony Nebert, Thom Spring Jr, Rob Regan-Pollock, Bob Kobzey, Danny Kimoto, Rob Johnson, 

Wade Pelletier, Thom Spring Sr, Kevin Orieux 

Call to Order: 7:05 PM 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Rob Regan-Pollock 

- Bank balance to start the year: $7,697.29 

- 2 paid new members on waiting list pending space in the Club 

o Ron Hunka and Gavin Cook 

 

- Moved by Barry Elliot that we raise membership dues from $130.00 to $150.00 this year and that we 

also increase sponsorship fees from $140.00 and $280.00 to $150.00 and $300.00 for half and full 

sponsorships. 

o Discussion.  All courses will have higher green fees this year and we also will have higher 

costs to maintain standards for things like member shirts, prizes, special events, etc.  2nd Rob 

Regan-Pollock.  Motion carried 

 

- Moved by Rob Regan-Pollock that we simplify the prizing options associated with tournaments.  The 

three options that can be chosen from are: 

o Plaques with associated stickers for each win 

o Engraved glass with 3 balls 

o 6 golf balls (2 sleeves) for those who have too many glasses.  2nd Danny Kimoto.  Motion 

carried. 

 

- Moved to accept report: B Kobzey 2nd P Kelly.  Motion carried. 

 

Tournament Director’s Report: Bob Kobzey: 

- Many courses this year are not committing to booking tournaments.  They make more money on 

walk-ups and there is currently a high demand so course rates have almost all gone up.  The season 

will begin on March 14 and end October 2.  So far, we have only booked 5-6 tournaments but we 

hope to have a full schedule posted within a couple of weeks.  Bob will book 48 players for each 

tournament besides the road trip. 

- Road trip 2021 has been changed from Kelowna to Kamloops 

o Talking Rock, River Shore and The Dunes are the 3 courses that we will try to book 

 

- Moved to accept report: T Spring Jr 2nd R Johnson. Motion carried. 

Club Captain’s Report: Thom Spring Jr: 

- The Club will put more emphasis on low net rather than low gross scores for the season 

championship.  There will continue to be low gross prizes as well 

 

- Moved to accept report: B Elliot 2nd P Kelly.  Motion carried. 



 

Trophy Director’s Report:  Rob Johnson:   no news to report 

 

Director of Marketing’s Report: Wade Pelletier 

- Wade is working on signage and imagery for score cards that will prominently feature sponsors. 

- He is also working on developing some good new ideas. 

Social Director’s Report: Kevin Orieux 

- Kevin is looking into ideas to start our social media platform site 

Old Business:    - none 

New Business:  - Rob Regan Pollock: 

- Apparel for 2021 TBA 

o Ideas: 

▪ A kit containing HGC logo divot tool, ball marker, glove 

▪ Standard golf shirts 

▪ Collarless golf shirts 

Next meeting: Feb 1/21 location to be advised but probably video 

    

Meeting adjourned 


